
 
Media Release  
embargo until time/date   

 

Date:  2 March 2020  

Grammar School Ski Trip coronavirus testing results 

 

The Director of Public Health, Dr Nicola Brink, has today announced that she has concluded 

the testing of the students and staff who returned from the Piedmont school ski trip and is 

pleased to advise that all have tested NEGATIVE for the coronavirus that causes COVID-19. 

Students and teachers are now able to return to school and resume their other activities.  

All those who were tested have been advised of these results by Public Health Services. All 

parents and carers of Grammar School and Sixth Form Centre students have also been 

advised by email today.  

To date Public Health Services have tested 65 and received 63 negative results. We are 

awaiting 2 results.  
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